
Section Support Committee 

October 2023 Update 

• The next Senior Member Round-up is November 4th. 
• The Projects committee is aiming to have their proposal for next year’s projects ready for ExCom 

review in November.   
• Charles and Mark are working with the results of the volunteer survey to prioritize training to 

provide.  If there is training you would like to see specifically, please let them know. 
• Sharlene organized an IEEE Day activity that was a big success.  Thanks, Sharlene! 
• 2023 IEEE Women in Engineering Forum USA East will be 26-28 October.  See 

https://attend.ieee.org/wie-forum-usa-east-2023/ 
• Life Member conference coming up in April 2024 - https://life.ieee.org/news-events/ieee-life-

members-conference/  
• Much more is in the works, so stay tuned! 
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